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CORRESPONDENCE FROM CIRCULATION LIST DATED DECEMBER 7, 2022 REGARDING BILL 23

That the correspondence from Cathy Colebatch and Barbara Mackie, Co-chairs of the Allandale
Neighbourhood Association regarding the Allandale Neighbourhood Association comments concerning Bill 23
from the December 7, 2022 Circulation List, be referred to the Affordability Committee or the appropriate
reference Committee once established for consideration and discussion. (C3 listed on Circulation List dated
December 7, 2022)
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